Mr Damien Grehan :
sOperations Director- Tobin Consulting

Engineers

on behalf of

Tobin Patrick J.Tobin & Company Limited,,
“Dublin Block 10-3

Blanchardstown Corporate Park

Dublin 15

‘

18 January, 2012

Reg. No. W0223-01

ePa

Environmental Protection Agency
An Ghniomhaireacht um Chaomhni Combshaorl

Headquarters, PO Box 3000
Johnstown Castle Estate
County Wexford, Ireland

Ceanncheathru, Bosca Poist 3000
East4t Chaisledn Bhaile Shedin
Contae Loch Garman, Eire

T +353 53 9160600
F: +35353 9160699
E; info@epa.ie
W: www.epa.ie

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99

Re: Technical Amendment to a Waste Licence in the name of Fingal County Council. for a facility at

Kilshane Cross Recycling Park, Newtown (Townland). Kilshane Cross, Dublin 15,

Dear Mr Grehan,

I wish to inform you that the Agency has technically amended the above licence under Section 42(B)1

of the Waste Management Acts.

Please find enclosed a copy of a formal Technical Amendment which was forwarded to the above
licensee. The Technical Amendment should be read in conjunction with the existing Waste Licence

Reg. No. W0223-01.

\

If you have any further queries please contact Thomas Sexton who can be contacted at the following

telephone number
Yours sincerely,”

o

Joe Reilly
Programme OfITer
Office of Climate Change, Licensing & Resource Use

" Encl.
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Mr Pat Doherty
15a Main St
Blackrock
County Dublin

ISZ /4/3 .

Reg. No. W0223-01

e[

Envuonmental Protectlon Agency

Headquariers, PO Box 3000
Johnstown Castle Estate
County Wexford, Ireland

Ceanncheathru, Bosca Poist 3000
Eastat Chaisledn Bhaile Shedin
Contae Loch Garman, Eire

T+ +353 53 9160600
F: 435353 9160699
E: info@epa.ie

W: www.epa.ie .

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99

Re: Notice in accordance with Section 34(2) of the Waste Management Licensing

Regulations regarding a Technical/Clerical Amendment to a Waste Licence in the

name of Fingal County Council, for a facility at Kilshane Cross Recycling Park,

Newtown (Townland). Kilshane Cross, Dublin 15,

Dear Mr Doherty

The Agency has technically amended waste licence Reg No.W0223-01 on 17"

January, 2012.

Please find enclosed a copy of the formal Technical Amendment which was issued to
the above licensee. The Technical Amendment should be read in conjunction with the
existing Waste Licence Reg. No. W0223-01.

If you have any further queries please contact Thomas Sexton who can be contacted at
the following telephone number 01 2680100

Yours sincerely,

ee fo s

Joe Reilly —

Programme Officer

Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use

Encl.
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